SCHOOL NOTES

.

Minnie Anderson, Editor

The High School supils spent Thursday and Friday writing examinations.

Attendance in the lower grade rooms has been almost perfect during the past week.

The first grade has finished two Primers and two First Readers.

The Third grade memorized Longfellow's poem "The Children's Hour" last week.

Rachel and Kenneth Curtis enrolled in the Intermediate Room last week.

Edith Olson, Hans Amlie and Edward Butler, the debate team from Cooperstown, attended the McHenry-Hannaford debate last Wednesday evening. They, togther with the McHenry debaters visited High School on Thursday forenoon.

For a full account of the McHenry-Hannaford debate see another column of this paper.

Tentative arrangements were made with the Cooperstown debate team to meet the Hannaford team here the 22nd of March. Such a debate would be popular here and would give our team practice.